
March 15, 2021 Building and Grounds Meeting  
Draft Minutes  

Present: Jim Haff, Matt Hough, Joe Rigoli, Keri Bristow, Bob Crean, Curt Peterson, 

Bryce Sammel, Sherry Sousa (some people arrived late)  

1. The meeting agenda was approved, along with the minutes.  

2. Joe gave an overview of the TPVS school project; highlights are that sheetrocking 

work will start in the next 2 weeks, then flooring will begin. 

3. Joe spoke of his everyday scenarios such as water leak over at WES one day, 

under control now, to dealing with warm weather giving us mud season in parking 

areas that are not paved, to issues with the paved parking lot over at WES.  

4. We spoke about asking Ben Ford to set up a meeting with the Woodstock select 

board to talk about plowing snow next winter as well as the parking lots at the 

elementary school and backup generator. Jim will contact Ben.  

5. We then went into a discussion on playgrounds in all our elementary schools and 

how Killington being the oldest we are looking at a replacement playground at that 

location. At Barnard we will look at adding fencing around the playground, also 

adding a few pre-k elements to the system there.  

6. Agenda items for April meeting: Jim mentioned he would like to set up our next 

meeting as a walk through of the TPVS building since we would like a tour of the 

work in progress. The sheetrocking should be completed by then. Jim will change 

that meeting to a Tuesday so others from the full board could attend without 

missing their committee meeting.  

7. No concerns from board members.  

8. Meeting adjourned after a brief discussion acknowledging the hard work of our 

maintenance staff, led by Joe Rigoli. Much appreciation was expressed for his 

work. 


